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VPD Report Number:  17-47435  Date/Time Occurred: 6/14/17   0627 hours 

Type of Incident:  Missing Endangered Person 

 

Location: 5700 block of W. Sunnyside 

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

      

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1.                   

2.                   

3.                   

 

 

Details:      On today's date at 0627 hours, the Visalia Police Department responded to the listed location for a missing 

person report. William "Lee" Stanfill was reported missing and was last seen early this morning.  Stanfill is 55 years old, 

509 and 155 pounds, blue eyes and brown hair. He was last seen wearing a white T-shirt and blue shorts.  Stanfill is mute 

and has mental disabilities. Anyone with information or who may have seen this person is asked to contact the Visalia 

Police Department at 734-8116. 

 

**** UPDATE  **** 

 

Missing person William Stanfill was located at approximately 0945 hours this morning in Visalia. He was found in good 

health and will be returned home.      

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer: VPD Patrol / VC Unit  Supervisor:  Sgt. D. Maurice  
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VISALIA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Jason Salazar, Chief of Police 
 
Sergeant Damon Maurice, Public Information Officer 
(559) 713-4216 (office) / (559) 713-4807 (fax) 
damon.maurice@visalia.city 
 
 

***NEWS RELEASE*** 
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